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FOR INFORMATION
Question 6/1: 
Interconnection

Question 8/1: 
Establishment of an independent regulatory body

Question 9/1: 
Impact of the introduction and utilization of new technologies on the regulatory environment of telecommunications
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TITLE:
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________

Abstract: 

The Sector Reform Unit began the collection of this information in 1995, and has continued the collection annually. The information gathered was a significant input to the ITU-D Study Groups and has also been the basis for the key BDT publications, General Trends in Telecommunication Reform: 1998, Trends in Telecommunication Reform 1999, 2000 (the subject of which is interconnection) and will be used for the second edition of Trends in Telecommunication Reform Country Profiles, on CD-Rom, due to be published in November 2000.

The attached World reports are extracted from the ITU/BDT Telecommunication Regulatory Database and are based on responses to the 2000 Telecommunication Regulatory Survey:

Question 6/1:

- Interconnection

- Interconnection Cost model

- Interconnection charge agreement

Question 8/1:

- Countries with a separate Regulatory Authority

- Countries with a separate Regulatory Authority, collegial body

- Countries with a separate Regulatory Authority, no collegial body

- Regulatory functions

Question 9/1:

- 
Internet (Voice)

- 
Internet (IP)

- 
Internet (Licensing)

The attached tables represent the preliminary results of the 2000 Regulatory Survey received as of 21 August. 78 countries have responded (responses appear in country’s working language). The data is presently under analysis.

If your administration has not yet responded, you are urged to do so as soon as possible. Additional copies of the survey can be obtained from Office T217.

Further regulatory information can be found on the SRU’s web site at: http://www.itu.int/treg.

[NO ELECTRONIC VERSION OF THE CONTRIBUTIONS]

______________
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